
Dear Parents,

Our 2025-2026 catechism program begins on Sunday, September 21.
The time remains the same, 9:45 a.m. in the Hall. We will continue to use

the delightful Pflaum pamphlets with their games, scripts, maps, discussion
questions, gospel writings and misc. In order to have these pamphlets for
your student, WE NEED TO ORDER THEM NOW. If your student isn't
expected, the teacher has to stop and run offa black &white copy while
everyone else has a colorful pamphlet. While there is no fee for catechism,
the parish pays about $30 for each set so we don't order extra. Please let
Father Roy or Judie Kolbmann (831-566-9860) know if you have a child
who will be joining our classes. We are starting with a Kindergarten class

Sometime on a Saturday in October we will gather to make cookies for the
Peace and Justice Lunch and for selling to raise money for a return visit in
the spring to the Holy Thursday wax statues, followed by ice cream at
Maryanne's. We used to visit the SPCA and take them blankets but they
want $35 for this. If you can think of anything that would be a good field
trip, please let me know.

God bless us all, we are in this together.

Respectfully Yours,

Judie, Tom, Maura, Kevin, Seraphina, and April Joy.


